
 

-- CONFIDENTIAL DO NOT FORWARD -- 

 

Dear Valued Distribution Partner,  

Due to the material challenges presented by labor constraints, in bound raw materials and supply chain 

disruption, we need to make a temporary change to our food base product offering. To best service the 

business, we are temporarily suspending selected SKU’s, in order to better serve a core set of items and 

best meet the needs of our customers. For the items we are suspending we have recommended 

substitutions, where appropriate.   

 

Custom Culinary® has always prioritized high service levels for our customers and we are taking these 

actions to provide more predictability and a faster recovery. We expect this supply disruption to be 

improved within 90-120 days.  

 

Thank you for your continued support as we work through this challenging situation. We remain highly 

committed to your ongoing success and our partnership. 

Best Regards, 

 

ROCHELLE GIMBEL 

Sr. Director Field Sales and Corporate Accounts 

Custom Culinary Inc.| 216.548.7485 

rgimbel@customculinary.com 
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